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Comments: Dear USFS:  I am gravely concerned about the potential for logging in the upper watershed of the

North Fork of the Nooksack River.  This is a very important area for habitat; the NF of the Nooksack is home to

the very special and unusual riverine sockeye salmon and Chinook salmon; both runs are on the brink of blinking

out, down to a few hundred fish each year.  This free-flowing, undammed river is a treasure; logging this high up,

in the USFS lands above the upper North Fork, would be a disaster.  Please consider focusing your logging

projects in other, less sensitive lands.  Sincerely, Noah Booker


